
LIST OF STUDIE S

I

Malaysia and Indonesia : Forestry - This study identifies
business opportunities for Canadian suppliers oi manufactured
goods and consulting services in Malaysia and Indonesia
including logging, sawmilling, logging vehicles, veneers,
plywood, panel board, pulp and paper . (Available now)

Indonesia : Telecommunications - Surimarizes Indonesian
development requirements in telecommunications and identifies
the potential scope for Canadian industrial participation in
this sector . (Available in November) .

Singapore : Market Studies - These review business opportunities
in Singapore for the sale of Canadian-made equipment and
services including : furniture, food, automotive parts,
sporting goods, computer software,products, aerospace products
and services, telecommunications,'oil and gas equipment and
services (Available in September )

Thailand and Malaysia : Food Irradiation - Assesses the market
potential for Canadian food irradiation and related
technologies in Thailand and Malaysia . (Available now)

Thailand : Telecommunications - Offers information to exporters
on the telecommunications market in Thailand through the
Telephone Organization of Thailand (TOT) and the Communications
Authority of Thailand (CAT) which account for 70 % of the Thaimarket . (Available now )

Thailand : Agro-Food Processing - Provides information to
Canadian suppliers on investment opportunities in the agro and
food processing industry in Thailand . (Available now )

India : Oil and Cas Services - This study will be used to guide
the activities of an oil and gas services mission going to
India late September 1986 . The information gathered during the
mission will be available to services companies later in the
fall .

India : i1igh Technology Market - This study is now underway .
Its Phase I aims at i enti•ying key contacts for Missions
visiting India this fall . Phase II will provide an overview of
the market for computers, software, robotics and office
automation and an analysis of the Indian government policies in
these sectors . (Full study available by December) .


